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Dear Don and Evelyn, 

Just a fast note to let you 
know that I've gone through Hester's 
Lithic Bibliography and checked it 
against the one we were compiling. 
There were lots of things in his that 
we didn't have, and even more in ours 
that he didn't include. So, I've gone 
through ours and checked off every entry 
he didn't include. The secretary will 
type up the list and send you a copy as 
soon as it's ready. It was pretty long 
and will probabiliy trun out almost half 
the length of the original bibliography. 
I just don't know what Dr. Swanson is 
planning to do with t his final list. 
It may be he's leaving that up to you. 

Thanks for corning up Monday. Have 
fun with the new camper and I'll see 
you in a month or so. 


